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Name:  Yale R Levy 

Mandatory questions: 

Has your firm been a NCBA Firm Member in good standing for two (2) consecutive years?  Yes 

Have you attended an NCBA Event (Conference or Executive Experience) in the past two years?  Yes 

Optional questions: 

In what city and state do you practice?  Columbus, OH 

How long have you been a creditors’ rights attorney?  Since 2004 

What is the name of the law firm member for which you work?  Levy & Associates, LLC 

What is your current job title and duties?  Attorney 

Have you served as a Committee or Task Force Chair or Co-Chair in the past three (3) years? Yes 

Of which Committees or Task Forces?  President of the NCBA 

Are you involved in state advocacy through an SCBA or NCBA chapter?  Yes, I am actively involved 
in the Ohio SCBA and recently testified before the Ohio House and Senate on a bill (that became 
law) to create a 6 year statute of limitation on consumer debt. 

Have you served on a Board of Directors (or similar governing body) previously? Yes  

Please describe.  I served on the NCBA Board of Directors for two terms 

Why do you want to serve on the Board of Directors for NCBA?  As an attorney to practices 
primarily in the area of creditors rights, I want to be involved on the National Creditors Bar 
Association and to have input and a seat at the table when difficult decisions that affect our 
industry are required to be made. 

How will you help NCBA advance its mission statement?  I will continue to strongly promote, 
protect, and defend our members rights to engage in creditors rights. 

What is the biggest challenge facing our industry? Government Regulation 

Is there anything else you would like the NCBA Membership to know about you?  I not only enjoy 
but truly believe in what I do as a creditors’ rights attorney.  I have been a member of the 
NARCA/NCBA since 2004, I have attended every NARCA/NCBA conference since 2004, except for 
2, and I have been actively involved in the NCBA leadership for almost a decade.  Finally, I was 
honored to be awarded the NARCA President’s Award in 2015. 


